
POA Membership Meeting 

Tuesday, May 15, 2018 

The meeting was called to order by the President, Cliff Weiner, at 7:00 PM followed by the Pledge of 

Allegiance and a moment of silence to remember those who served to protect us.   

Roll call indicated all members present. 

The minutes of the April meeting were approved as read. 

The Treasurer’s report for the month of 4/18:  receipts of $9,123, expenses $14,876, leaving us with a 

net operating cash flow of negative $5,753 and operating cash of $156,460.   

The Membership report welcomed the new members who signed up prior to this meeting. 

At the tables at the back of the room were representatives from Seniors v Crime, SHINE, the Lightning 

group, and the District Gov. for any individual concerns or questions. 

Open forum is the time for you to speak up.  Questions included: 

 The circle at Morse Blvd. and route 27 needs repair. 

 Do we have an up to date report on the water surcharge we had in 2017? 

 What is happening with the embankment loss under the bridge on Morse Blvd.? 

Speaker:  Our speaker was Glen Stein from Realty Executives speaking on home values in the Villages.   

This is a real estate and property management organization.  He presented an interesting and detailed 

talk followed by many comments and questions. 

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 8:30 pm followed by coffee, donuts and 

good conversations. 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Carolyn Reichel, Secretary 

  

  


